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I write in strong favor for HB 3190. As a leader in the architecture, engineering, and 

construction world, I am speaking on behalf of the community to encourage more 

support for the heritage of our beloved designed spaces. As a resident of the city of 

Portland, I see our community of small, local businesses struggling with the 

complexities of keeping afloat while preserving community character. This bill would 

assist designers, builders, and community members alike to fall back in love with our 

city and see the support we give to keep them afloat and investing back in the 

community.  


